
 

 

February 17,2023 

 

Christian Rondina 

Pap Compliance Team Lead 

iPloy OPC 

Ayala Center Cebu Tower, Bohol Street, Cebu City 

 

 

 

Greetings! 

 

I hope everything is doing well. 

 

Please accept this letter as a formal resignation that I am leaving my position as Pap Compliance 

Specialist effective today, February 17,2023(Friday Shift). I apologized for the short notice. This 

decision is based purely on personal reasons, and in no way indicative of any dissatisfaction of 

my role within your company. 

 

I feel that the time has come for me to pursue another opportunity that is more aligned with my 

new aspirations. 

 

I appreciate the opportunity and have enjoyed working with the company over the last 5 years. 

The support and personal development you have provided has helped my career immensely. I 

would like to thank you for providing me with a rewarding learning experience and a warm working 

environment during my time at iPloy OPC. 

 

I appreciate your support and understanding, and I wish you all the very best.  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Julema Warain 

 

 

 


